Children’s Camp - June 17th - 20th, 2024

Dear Churches and Families,

| would like to invite you to join First Baptist Church of Los Osos and others at
Children’s Camp this summer! Camp will be here before we know it, so it is time to start
inviting families, preparing families, and doing any needed fundraising. Children’s Camp is
held at Santa Barbara Christian Camp, off of Highway 154, recently rebranded from San
Marcos Christian Camp.

Thankfully we were approved for two grants! Those funds have been applied so that
we can lower the overall cost of Camp for everyone. The cost per a Camper, Jr.
Counselor, and Counselor is $200. This covers the cost of our stay, meals, activities, snacks, a
water bottle, and a shirt. A Camper is anyone who has completed 3rd grade — those who
will have just competed 8th grade. Each group can determine if they would like to bring a
Junior Counselor with them. A Jr. Counselor is a student who has completed 9th grade,
and a counselor is an adult 18 or older.

With the recent AB 506 law, please keep in mind that you need to send two
counselors (that have been fingerprinted and have completed the abuse training) with
each group of boy and girls that will be attending. If this is an issue, please reach out and
we can see what options we have to make sure everyone who wants to go is able to. Keep
in mind that each cabin has 4 sets of bunkbeds, so there is room for 2 Counselors and 6
Campers per a cabin.

This year we will focus on David, a man after God's own heart. While we wont have any
puppets this year, Pastor Gil will be coming back to bring us a daily message. He will be
talking about certain moment’s in David’s life. Our memory verse for the week will be
Acts 13:22 “God testified concerning him: ‘Il have found David son of Jesse,

a man after my own heart; he will do everything | want him to do.””

| would like to thank you in advance for your prayers and support. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. At your convenience, take a moment and
check out the website for Santa Barbara Christian Camp: www.santabarbaracamp.com

Living in the Grace and Love of our Lord,

Kim Pruitt

Children’s Ministry Director at FBC of Los Osos
Children’s Camp Director
kimpruittfocoflo@gmail.com

(805) 528-3066



